Title 1 / PTO Open House
Gloverville Elementary
September 8, 2022
6:00pm 7:00 pm

- 1. Welcome Nathan Lobaugh
 - a. Mr. Lobaugh welcomed all of the parents and families. Said it was good to see parents

- i. Mr. Lobaugh let parents know that the Looney Toons Savings accounts are starting back up. There were also representatives available to answer any questions.
- ii. It was starting September 13, at 9am
- iii. It only cost \$5 dollars to open a savings account.
- b. Watchdogs Program
 - i. Dr. Becton reminded Mr.4 mtonf .eW 13 acton reT 160.0000 igfwlWrt4